
Webinar Report

The Department of English in collaboration with IQAC, Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls) organized an

online lecture on the topic- “Perspectives of Partition Memories in Amitav Ghosh’s The Shadow Lines” on

22nd March, 2023. From 12 noon. The esteemed speaker was Ms. Afroj Jahan, Ph.D. Scholar, IIT Roorkie.

The speaker discussed the characteristics of Partition and Memory making with ample examples from

texts. She also included detailed discussion of the book in context with historical perspective. The students

were engaged by the detailed discussion of the topic and hence were benefitted. 

The webinar served as a crucial platform for the broader discussion of partition and memory in general.

It further gives way for future discussions. 
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